Rodolfo Valdez

From: Andy Ysaguirre <aysaguirre@learena.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 3:30 PM

To: Rodolfo Valdez; Mario Reyes

5o Xavier Villalon; Maria Mendoza

Subject: Drug Awareness

Lt. Valdez,

Mr. Villalon had spoken to the City Manager, he has approved to pay half of the expenses for the event. if you
have any questions please let us know.

Andy Ysaguirre

Director of Operations
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